
 

6/30/2021 

Dear Participant, Family and Caregiver, 

The safety and well-being of our program participants and staff have always been a 

priority for our organization. We are reopening for in-person center services, and are 

doing so with much care and consideration. 

Effective July 19, 2021, in-person center group services will resume at our two locations 

Anaheim and Santa Ana. Hours and accommodations for in person group services will 

be limited in accordance to federal, state, and local guidance.  

Center Services hours: 8:30 am to 1:00 pm  

Maximum capacity will be limited to 20 participants per day until further notice.  
(Please note your day of attendance schedule will vary, please contact your preferred center for more details)  

 

We will be scheduling reservations for in-person center group services starting in July 

2021. Anaheim ADHC and Santa Ana ADHC will continue to offer alternative services, 

such as; Home Delivered Meals, Telehealth and supportive services.         

We also encourage you to review the safety guidelines and site protocols to this letter for 

your reference. Please note that Anaheim & Santa Ana ADHC safety protocols, in-person 

services, and hours of operations are in place upon reopening. 

Please be advised that safety recommendations can and will likely change in accordance 

to federal, state, and local guidance. We will share these changes, including their impact 

to your center services with you as they develop. 

If you have any questions, please contact us at: 

Anaheim ADHC     Santa Ana ADHC 

1158 N Knollwood Circle, Anaheim CA 92801 1101 Grand Ave, Suite K-L, Santa Ana  

(714) 220-2114      CA 92705 (714) 558-1216 
 

We appreciate your continued support and participation in our programs, and we look 
forward to seeing you soon. 

Sincerely,  

Gio Corzo, Vice President 
Home & Care Services   


